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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Recently a number of students have arrived in school with very short haircuts.  Typically this 

involves the back and sides of the head shaved very short.  We feel that haircuts of this kind 

are not appropriate for school or in line with our school uniform policy which states "hair must 

be a uniform style, not shaved or cut very short" and would like to remind you that hair 

should be no shorter that ‘Number 2’ length. 

 

We are grateful for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


